
[image: image1.png]West Devon
Borough
Council



Weir Quay Slipway
Slipway Closure 

Notification of Intent to Undertake Remedial Works
Closure Dates

The upper section of the slipway will be closed between Monday 8th August 2016 and Sunday 14th  August 2016 (inclusive) to enable West Devon Borough Council’s (WDBC) to undertake important remedial works.

Every effort will be made to open the slipway earlier, if possible, however this will be dependent upon the concrete curing stage.

Should you have any further questions then please call WDBC on 01822 813600.

Regards
Assets Team

West Devon Borough Council

